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bscongwediva@gmail.com /+264813097475 /+264811404555  

 

MRS. CHRISTELLA MWENYO 

Chief Regional Officer 

Oshikoto Regional Council 

Private Bag 19247 

Omuthiya 

 

Dear Mrs. Mwenyo 

 

SUBJECT: ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT PLAN (EMP) FOR THE OPERATION OF 

AN EXISTING AGRICULTURAL PROJECT FOR MR. SIMON NAMBAHU AT 

OMUTSEGONIME VILLAGE, OMUTHIYA CONSTITUENCY IN OSHIKOTO REGION  

 

This is to inform your good office that an application will be made to the Environmental 

Commissioner in terms of Environmental Management Act No. 7 of 2007 and its regulations 

for the OPERATION OF AN EXISTING AGRICULTURAL PROJECT FOR MR. SIMON 

NAMBAHU AT OMUTSEGONIME VILLAGE, OMUTHIYA CONSTITUENCY IN 

OSHIKOTO REGION. 

 

As a key stakeholder in the region, we would like to have your consent letter on the operation 

of this project.  

 

Appended herewith, please find the Background Information Document and invitation for 

comments. 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

JAMES IIPINGE 

EIA CONSULTANT   
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Tt. Sackey Namgongo 

Headman 

Okashana Kuukongo Wanehale 

Omutsegonime 

Ondonga Traditional Authority 

 

Dear Tt. Namgongo 

 

SUBJECT: ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT PLAN (EMP) FOR THE OPERATION OF 

AN EXISTING AGRICULTURAL PROJECT FOR MR. SIMON NAMBAHU AT 

OMUTSEGONIME VILLAGE, OMUTHIYA CONSTITUENCY IN OSHIKOTO REGION  

 

This is to inform your good office that an application will be made to the Environmental 

Commissioner in terms of Environmental Management Act No. 7 of 2007 and its regulations 

for the OPERATION OF AN EXISTING AGRICULTURAL PROJECT FOR MR. SIMON 

NAMBAHU AT OMUTSEGONIME VILLAGE, OMUTHIYA CONSTITUENCY IN 

OSHIKOTO REGION. 

 

As the headman, we would like to have your consent letter on the operation of this project.  

 

Appended herewith, please find the Background Information Document and invitation for 

comments. 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

JAMES IIPINGE 

EIA CONSULTANT   
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